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Dear valued customer, 

Whilst we continue to invest in our Bulgin & Arcolectric brands through development of new products, 
following a strategic review of our product portfolio, effective immediately, there will be a removal of 
all the part numbers below from our range to ensure ongoing competitiveness of our remaining 
portfolio in our ever-changing market.    

The following products will be made obsolete with immediate effect: 

Part no. 

14317 

If you have any questions about this obsolescence, please do not hesitate to contact your local sales 
representative or authorised distributors.  

Notes: 

Customer service and technical support for these products are available up to 1 year post the date 

listed above. 


